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                         15th October 2020 

Kindy Academy 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                            

The Department of Education has eased COVID-19 restrictions around Kindergarten Orientation. We 

are able to hold Kindergarten orientation our Kindy Academy at school for children only. We are so 

looking forward to meeting our 2021 Kindergarten students and the opportunity to get to know our 

new families. 

 Kindy Academy 

Kindy Academy will be held every Wednesday starting on Wednesday 4th November until 

Wednesday 2nd December. It will run from 9:45am - 11am. Entry to the school will be from Baden 

Place. Please wait outside on the grass out the front of the office and the staff will come and collect 

your child. 

Social Distancing 

Please remember to socially distance when dropping off and collecting your child. Due to COVID-19 

restrictions we are required to minimise the number of adults’ onsite. 

Information and Activity Package  

On the first day of Kindy academy you will receive an information and activity package. We ask that 

you refer to the information included in the package and if you have further queries please visit our 

website or contact us on:  

School Email: blaxland–p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

School Phone number: 4739 2817 

 

Kind regards 

Karen Ellis 

Principal 

 

     Blaxland Public School 
Baden Place, Blaxland NSW 2773 

Tel: 02 4739 2817 
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